
 

 

 

BOROUGH OF BOUND BROOK 

PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

In Compliance with the provisions of the “Open Public Meetings Act” P.L. 1975, 

c.231 (C.10:4-6 et seq.) of the State of New Jersey, the Borough of Bound Brook 

Planning Board, Somerset County hereby announces the regularly scheduled 

meeting for October 14, 2021 has been cancelled.  

 

The applicant for Planning Board application #21-004, Allure at Vosseller, located 

at 516-518 Vosseller Avenue, Block 81, Lots 15, 16 and 17 requested the 

application be postponed to December 9, 2021. Notices providing the new hearing 

date will be mailed to residents within 200 feet of property. 

 

 

       

Attest:  Jasmine D. Mathis, Planning Board Secretary 

Date:    October 14, 2021 

 

 

Posted on website and bulletin board 
       

 

 


